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Mid-year reminder: Disclosure of Ownership form 

Action needed by providers who haven’t submitted in the last three years or 

have had changes since their last submission 

Providers are reminded to review their practice’s last submission for the Disclosure of Ownership (DOO), Control 

and Management Information and Exclusions Statement for Providers form. 

No action is required for organizations that are not contracted with UCare or that submitted a DOO form within 

the past 36 months and have no changes to report. 

An updated form is required by July 31, 2025, for contracted providers that have not submitted a DOO form 

within the last 36 months or have had any of the following changes: 

• Change in ownership, managing employees or board members 

• A merger or acquisition  

• Any other updates to information that was previously submitted on a DOO 

Providers can find the form in the “Add or Update a Facility or Location” section of the Manage Your Information 

page. Once it is complete, email it to PNM_Fax@ucare.org or mail it to the address below: 

UCare 

Attn: Provider Network Management 

P.O. Box 52 

Minneapolis, MN 55440-0052 

Email PNM_Fax@ucare.org with questions. 
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